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File 4.?? 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

July 24, 1996 

 

 

To:  David Marwell 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Phil Golrick 

 

From:  Laura Denk 

 

Subject: Follow Up on Metropolitan Crime Commission Records 

 

I called Anthony Radosti of the Metropolitan Crime Commission (MCC) today to follow up on my 

July 22 conversation with him.  (See my July 22, 1996, memorandum summarizing the call.) I told 

him that I had talked to Jeremy and to Phil and had confirmed that we would be in New Orleans the 

week of August 12, 1996, to finish our work with the MCC records.   Mr. Radosti said that he 

would be available to meet Review Board staff at the Records Management warehouse on the 

morning of Monday, August 12, 1996.   

 

I also called the Records Management warehouse to tell them that we expected to begin the copying 

process on Monday morning, August 12, and that they should alert the temporary agency.  Phyllis 

assured me that she would give my message to Louis Monte and that he would return my call 

tomorrow. 


